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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Rozelle Trip

On Monday 31st October, the children from the Early Years Centre will be visiting Rozelle. During their visit they will take part in a Halloween walk around the spooky trail which has been set up at the duck pond as part of Tamfest. Please ensure your child is dressed in appropriate clothing depending on the weather as they will be walking to and from Rozelle.  

Consent forms which were issued at the beginning of term must be returned prior to the trip as these give the consent we require for this trip.

Yours sincerely,

Lauren

Mrs Lauren Miller

Depute Head Teacher

